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Together Everyone Achieves More 

4G - 100% attendance! 
BEST WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

As we indicated on StudyBugs this week and you will have heard in the news, the NEU (one of the teachers’ un-
ions) has announced that they will be taking strike action. Currently, the first strike date is on Wednesday 1st 
February 2022. Once we have all the relevant information we will let you know what will happen and how this 
will impact on Curwen. 

 

Save the date! We have International Week coming soon! Hopefully your child has been coming home to let 
you know about their Carnival dance rehearsals in PE – the staff are certainly enjoying joining in. We will be 
holding International Week the week beginning Monday 13th March. Please keep your diary as clear as possible 
that week. We will be letting you know key dates soon. 

 

You should have received Parents’ Evening appointments with your child’s teacher this week. Please remember 
our Parents’ Evening will be in person. If you are unable to make the time you are given then please speak to 
your child’s teacher and they will make you an appointment on another day. This will also be an opportunity for 
you to taste some of the dishes on our new lunch menus.  

 

We wish you a wonderful weekend! 

 

Mr Harris and Mrs Mansfield 

                             



   AM– Gauri   PM— Samir  

   RC–  Anna   RDR– Dennis 

   RM– Connor  RMC– Immanuel  

   1I– Abdul Rafeey  1K– Anisa 

   1L–  Astrid   1W– Tabina 

   2G–  Adam   2L– Selina  

   2S– Liam   2W– Hudayfa 

   3F–  Isha   3KB– Ruwaida 

   3O– Zakaria  3PB– Foday 

   4A–  Ammara  4C– Sufi 

   4G–  Josue   4M– Alice 

   5B–  Lilian   5C - Hassan 

   5L–  August  5T– Afsa 

   6A–  Elliot   6C– Warda 

   6K–  Fatimah  6R– Lily 

   Oak Class -  Raieed 

Stars that SHINE 

 

Benjamin Zephaniah— 722  

Julia Donaldson— 823 

Roald Dahl—777 

Charles Dickens— 845 

Team Points: 

 

 

Reminders for the week: 

WINTER FOREST SCHOOL CLOTHING 

 

PLEASE CHECK WHEN YOUR CHILD'S FOREST SCHOOL SESSION IS AND MAKE SURE 
THEY ARE DRESSED APPROPRIATELY AND HAVE ANY SPARE CLOTHING THAT THEY 
NEED TO KEEP WARM AND DRY THROUGHOUT THE DAY. 

During the winter months, children should come prepared to each session with:  

· woolly hat and scarf  

· gloves  

· waterproof jacket and winter coat or a complete waterproof winter coat  

· fleece/ sweatshirt  

· wellies/waterproof boots 

· extra layers (e.g. vest, t-shirt, long-sleeved top, sweatshirt/hoody etc.) 

· extra socks (e.g. wear 2 pairs and bring a spare pair to change into if they get wet). 

 

This will ensure that children are comfortable and able to enjoy 
the session. 

 

Thank you! 

 Trips: 

 Forest school for 1K, 3KB & 4A on 25th January 

 British Museum for 4C & 4M on 25th January 

 Chislehurst Caves for 6A & 6K on 25th January 

 British Museum for 3F & 3KB on 26th January 

 Chislehurst Caves for 6C & 6R on 27th January 

 British Museum for 3O & 3PB on 27th January 

 Please make sure to give your children warm outdoor cloth-
ing, such as jackets and scarves. 

 Put your child’s name on their extra clothing, so that it can 
easily be recovered in the case of it being lost. 

 Collection from after school clubs is at the London Road and 
Stock Street entrances, except for Fridays where collection is 
from the main office. 

 

Kindness Cup Winners 

TT Rockstars 

Curwen's top rockstars 

Year 1- Aditya 3,578  Year 4- Gerrard 23,336 

Year 2- Lynne 12,411  Year 5- Lorenzo 9,059 

Year 3- Amara 9,373   Year 6- Rasin 15,909 

Pauline –5B 

Making her friends feel 
safe in School. 


